

Commonwealth of Kentucky Public Protection Cabinet

Andy Beshear, Governor

Ray A. Perry, Secretary

Kentucky Real Estate Appraiser Board announces retirement of Longtime Board Coordinator Angie Thomas

Frankfort, Ky. (July 19, 2022) – The Kentucky Real Estate Board of Appraisers announces the retirement of long-time board coordinator and staff assistant, Angie Thomas, of Brodhead, Ky.

Thomas has served as coordinator for the board for her entire state government career, 27 years, the longest serving coordinator for the board in recent memory.

Public Protection Cabinet Secretary Ray A. Perry praised Thomas for her dedication and loyalty to serving Kentucky's citizens. "Over the years, Angie has proven to be an exceptional employee, amassing experience, knowledge and expertise that has enabled the appraiser's board to achieve and maintain favorable state and national recognition.

"We will miss her professionalism and kindness, but wish her the best in her retirement," added Perry.

As coordinator, Thomas ran the day-to-day operations for the board, including licensing appraisers, continuing education certification, and preparing board materials for monthly meetings.

Thomas' last day at work is Friday, July 22, when she attends the monthly appraiser board meeting in Richmond. Her successor, Megan LaShalle begins on Monday, July 25, 2022.

###

The Kentucky Real Estate Appraisers Board protects the public through regulation, examination and licensure of real estate appraisers and the registration of appraisal management companies. The Board also approves and monitors education requirements and testing for appraisers, as well as investigates complaints against appraisers and management companies. The Board is funded through licensure fees and appraisal management company registrations.